
Reader Board Replacements  
   
Estimated project cost   $400,000 
Estimated final completion date Ongoing 
 
 
The following schools have been identified to receive new electronic reader 
boards, either pole-mounted or building-mounted:  Phase One includes Cascade 
HS, Hawthorne ES, Silver Lake ES and Silver Firs ES. Phase two reader boards 
includes Emerson ES, Garfield ES, Jefferson ES, Penny Creek ES, and North MS.  
Phase three reader boards includes Jackson HS, Gateway MS, Sequoia HS and 
Evergreen MS.    
 
Updates: 

• December 21, 2022:  Phase One reader boards are complete at Cascade, 
Hawthorne, Silver Lake and Silver Firs.  Phase Two reader boards at 
Penny Creek ES, Emerson ES, Garfield ES, Jefferson ES and North MS 
are expected to be installed winter/spring of 2023. Conduit was installed 
under the parking lot of Penny Creek during winter break. Phase Three 
reader boards will be installed at Sequoia HS, Gateway MS, Evergreen 
MS and Jackson HS by the end of 2023.   

 


